
 

 

 

 
Thursday 8/11/16 

@4:30 PM 

AND 

Friday 8/12/16 

@1:30 PM 

YOU ARE INVITED 
TO REVIEW THE HCMS SCHOOL-PARENT 

COMPACT 
Please come out and be a part of your child’s educational journey.  We will review the 

previous year’s Parent-Teacher-Student Compact and make any needed changes for the 

2016-2017 school year.  Both meetings will be held at the main campus in Ms. Rainey’s 

office. 

To volunteer or if you have any questions: 

Contact Mrs. Rainey at krainey@hapevillecharter.org 

Announcement: 

 

Hapeville Charter 

Middle School 

 

Parent Advisory 

Committee (PAC) 

Invitation 

 

JOIN US! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Develop a passion for 

learning.  If you do, you 

will never cease to grow. 

-Anthony J. D’Angelo 


